
 

 

NOTICE OF CANCELLATION 
 

 

 

NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN that the neighborhood 

meeting to discuss daytime parking conditions on 

Harratt Street, between San Vicente Boulevard and 

the cul de sac west of Hammond Street scheduled for 

7:00 p.m., Wednesday, July 23, 2014, in the West 

Hollywood Library Community Meeting Room, 625 

N. San Vicente Blvd., West Hollywood, has been 

CANCELLED. 

 

 


